
Helping to 
Grow a Stronger
Workforce



We can help you:
Connect you with skilled
employees.
Upskill or reskill your employees
with customized workforce
training.
Discuss and address the goals
and needs of your business.

Los Angeles Valley College wants to support your workforce needs.

Scan or visit lavc.edu

I can help you

I am Dr. Brandon Hildreth, the Dean of
Workforce Development at LAVC. I serve
and support employers in the San
Fernando Valley region. 

Please get in touch with me to schedule a
meeting.
hildrebm@lavc.edu
818-947-2929


